Carla Hoekzema

From: Jacqueline Cutting <jacqueline_cutting@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2019 1:10 PM

To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Place Development Concerns

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Hoekzema,

| am a 75 year old who has lived in Shoreline the majority of my life. | have lived in the condominium complex situate on
Linden Ave. and North 160th for almost 40 years. | have carefully reviewed the Shoreline Place website.

While | agree that re-development of the property is needed, | have significant concerns re: the impact on traffic on
North 160th. This 4 lane street has a high amount of traffic from the college most of the day. That traffic increases

during early morning and late afternoon, due to transit to / from work.

Whether driving or walking, accessing or crossing North 160th is a significant challenge. Access is especially difficult for
pedestrians.

The added traffic from the development will increase the challenges to accessing / crossing North 160th. Reduction of
the current four lanes of thru traffic on North 160th to two lanes will increase this challenge. | feel strongly that bike
lanes and the middle turn lane will not alleviate this outcome.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Jacqueline Cutting



